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Year 11 Study Skills Evening 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Welcome back to our Year 11 students and their families.  
 
This is the year where your child will sit their GCSE exams alongside any vocational 
courses they are studying. This is a crucial point in your child’s education, as the results 
they secure in August 2026 will determine the number of opportunities they have 
available to them in their further education and beyond. 
 
Over the course of Year 11, your child will benefit from a range of strategies which will 
support them to achieve the best possible outcomes in all their subjects. With us now 
being just eight months away from the start of the summer exam series we would like to 
invite you and your child to our study skills evening. This event will take place on 
Thursday 25th September 5.30 – 6.30pm in the school theatre. Please begin to arrive 
from 5.15pm. 
 
During the study skills evening you will have the opportunity to hear from and speak to a 
range of staff including: 

• Head of English – Ms Roche 
• Key Stage Leader in Maths – Mrs Wilczynska  
• Year 11 Achievement Leader – Mr Molloy 
• Careers Advisor – Mrs Long 
• Assistant Principal – Ms Odedra 
• Vice Principal – Mr Friswell 

Your attendance, alongside your child is very important at this key event. I look forward 
to seeing you there and answering any questions you may have to ensure we can work 
together to secure the best outcomes for your child. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact us via the MCAS app. 
 

 
 
Mr Friswell 
Vice Principal  
Quality of Education 
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